
Annual Gala 

Well done to all the swimmers who took 

part in the recent annual club gala! It was a 

wonderful evening and every swimmer 

should be proud of their achievements. 

Dear Parents and Swimmers, 

Hard to believe that we are at the end of 2015! It has been a fantastic year which has seen the club grow, develop and become more 

competitive. Well done and more importantly - Thank You to each and every swimmer, parent, coach and helper who has made this 

year possible. 

There are changes ahead so ensure you read on for more information! Have a wonderful Christmas and a fantastic new year! 

  ~ Matthew    

Newsletter - December 2015 

Diary Dates 

18th December Last session of 2015 

29th December Christmas Party 

5th January  First session of 2016 

Christmas Party 

Tickets for Christmas Party are on sale!  

Join us: on Tuesday 29th December from 
7pm  at the Thornaby Sports and Social 

Club for an evening of music and dancing 
for all the family! 

 

 

 

Tickets are just £1 per person and are 
available from Lisa or Tracey at any club 

session. 

The food for the evening is a ‘bring and 
share’ buffet - please select an item from 

the list to bring when you book your     
tickets! 

Fundraising 

Please continue collecting the Wish Tokens 
for us! 

 

 

 

Thanks to your efforts, we have received 
£312 from Gazette Sport Wish, £500 from 

Skipton Building Society and £750 from 
Middlesbrough and Teesside Philanthropic 

Society! Thank you! 

New Club Structure 

 

You will be informed which squad your swimmer is 
in. All swimmers will have their club night on a    
Tuesday with optional sessions on a Monday,     

Thursday and Friday.  

Please see the main leaflet, distributed in club or 
available on the website for full information. 

www.thornabyasc.co.uk - www.facebook.com/groups/thornabyswimclub/ - @thornabyasc 

Memberships 

2016 membership fees are due from 1st January 2016. Payment costs and options are as 
follows: 

Standard Membership - £85 

This is the one for the majority of members. The annual fee covers the club night on a 
Tuesday along with ASA membership. 

£40 to be paid by 15th January with the balance due by the end of March. 

Optional extra sessions on Mon/Thurs/Fri at £2.50 per session. 

 

Mon/Thurs/Fri Membership - £40 

Masters Swimmers - £21 

Both the options above are annual memberships plus a £2.50 per swim charge. 

 

Payment can be made by cash or by cheque (payable to Thornaby Amateur Swimming Club) 

Please note that there are no  discounts for multiple children available. 

Farewell Jane 

Jane Hayward is leaving us after many 

years with the club. We wish to send our 

thanks for all her hard work and our best 

wishes for the future. 

See You Next Year! 

Have a happy and safe festive season - see 

you for the first club night back on Tuesday 

5th January! 


